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Dear parents and community members, 
 
One week to go! It has certainly been a busy and 
productive term.  
 
I had a chat to all students yesterday at lunch time 
about our school rules, particularly concerning 
handball and safety in Area A, which is not a running 
area. I also discussed the issue of students with 
chewing gum which is not permitted in our school or 
on the buses. Thanks for your help with this. 
 
Touch Football 
Our school touch football team needs to be 
congratulated for their efforts on winning their game 
against Corindi Public School. What an effort, and 
what a team! Mr Tyrrell will now take the students 
to play off against the last remaining school on the 
North Coast. Well done team and best of luck! 
 
Grandparents Day 
What a wonderful day we shared last Friday. An 
overwhelming attendance from our community, with 
many travelling from far afield. The canteen and 
helpers, again, outdid themselves in providing a 
delicious morning tea. Our students shone brightly 
and their final tribute to our grandparents through 
song brought tears to our eyes and goose bumps all 
over. Thank you to everyone for making such a 
memorable day possible. 
 
NAPLAN 
Our Year 3 and 5 NAPLAN results were sent home 
today. As you look at these results for your children 
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please keep in mind it is a snapshot of their 
learning at a point in time. Our school looks at 
these results for future school planning. It forms 
just a small part of our assessment of your 
children’s abilities.  
 
Jump Rope for Heart 
Ms Easey has been working hard to organise our 
’JUMP OFF DAY’  which is today. Students will 
rotate through several activities, spinning ropes 
and having fun while developing their fitness. 
Thank you to those families who have raised some 
money towards this great cause. 
 
Family Conferences 
Thank you for attending our family conferences 
during Week 8. These discussions are a valuable 
opportunity to meet, plan goals and discuss your 
child’s learning.  
 
‘Tell Them From Me’ Survey 
There is still time to complete the ‘Tell Them From 
Me’ Survey, which provides us with valuable 
information as we make future plans to ensure 
our school is successful into the future. The link is 
below: 
  

https://tellthemfromme.com/y7nbb 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Murray McGrath 
Relieving Principal 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Monday 24 September  
Primary Assembly (6T)  2.15 pm 
 
Friday 28 September 
Primary Clean Up the School Day 
LAST DAY OF TERM 3 
 
Monday 15 October 
All students & staff return to school 
(no pupil free day) 

Clean Up the 
School Day 
Our term 3 clean up will be held  on  
Friday, 28 September for primary 
students.  
Students in years 3 to 6 may bring rubber, disposable 
or gardening gloves for this activity, if they wish. 
 
There should not be too  much rubbish to collect if all 
students remember to take pride in our great school 
and continue to use the garbage bins for their 
rubbish. 
 
We believe this approach supports a clean and tidy 
environment for the whole year. 

 North Haven Public School 
Student Absence Note 

 
My child    _______________________________________  of class   _______  
 

was absent from school on the following date/s _______________________________________________________  
 

for the following reason   _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Carer Signature :   ____________________________  Date:  ____________________________ 

Back to Bonny’s 
A reminder to students in our performing 
arts groups that they need to return the 
‘commitment to perform’ note for the 
Back to Bonny’s performance. 
This includes members of the senior band, choir and 
three dance groups.  Please return your note as soon 
as possible. 
 

Jump Rope for 
Heart 

Thank you to all of our students for their 
enthusiastic involvement with the Jump 
Rope for Heart program this term. 
We’ve loved seeing so many smiling faces skipping in 
the playground and during Sport.  
 
We now ask families to return any sponsorship 
money they have collected by the end of this term, so 
we can forward it to the Heart Foundation. 

Payments  
Due Now 

 
Jump Rope for Heart 
Please return any sponsorship money by 
Friday, 28 September. 
 
Year 5 Camp  FINAL PAYMENT NOW 
      OVERDUE—Last day  
                     to pay is  26.9.18 
 
Year 6 Canberra FINAL PAYMENT 
      Due 28/9/18 

       

Band Fees   Term 3 Band Fees  
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K - 2 ASSEMBLY AWARDS 
  Student of  

the Week 
Values Awards Class Merit Awards  

KD Audrey Dante Max Smith Luke O’Connor Riley Walker 

K/1E Declynlee Dixon Jonty Ward Kiara Lewis Ratana Chhorn 

1/2H Justin Egan Willow Hanington Chelsea Bowen Liam Friend 

2M Taya Carney Ben Burton Samantha Noah Crabtree 

ASSEMBLY  AWARDS 

BAND MUSICIAN  
OF THE WEEK 

Senior Junior  

Zachariah Moir 
Marlie Bell 

Kalan Paterson 
Ellen Shaily 

VALUE OF THE WEEK 
Doing Your Best 

Playground Citizenship 
Awards 
Cash Piper 

Bessie Walker 

Back to Bonnys 
We Need Your Help!! 

The P&C are looking for anyone wanting to help 
organise and run a market stall at the upcoming Back 
to Bonnys event on Saturday 29 September. 
 

We are seeking volunteers to help organise stock to 
sell, bake and package cakes & slices and set up on 
the day. We also need people to man the market 
through the day of the 29th. 
 
If you are able to donate some time, please complete 
the slip below and return to school. 

 ——————————————————————————————————————————————— 

North Haven Public School P&C Association 
Back to Bonnys Market Stall 

 
I am able to help with     ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name    ________________________________________     Phone   ___________________________________ 
 
Email     ________________________________________ 





Grandparents Day was a special way 
for the students and staff to 
acknowledge and celebrate the 
contribution grandparents and older 
people make to our families and 
communities, and the wisdom and 
perspective they can bring to our 
lives.  
 
We know that Grandparents are 
often our biggest supporters and 
celebrate with us the joy we 
experience as we grow and develop.  

Our concert last week was a 
fabulous showcase of the 
magnificent musicians, dazzling 
dancers and sensational singers 
here at North Haven Public School.  
 
The whole school performance of 
“Absolutely Everybody” captured 
what we love about our school and 
something our community really 
values; through academic, sporting 
and cultural opportunities we 
ensure that absolutely “Every Face 

has a Place.”  
 
Grandparents came from near and 
far to enjoy the concert and the 
delicious morning tea supplied by 
our wonderful canteen . The perfect 
weather contributed to the relaxed 
and joyous atmosphere on the day.  
 
Thank you to everyone who helped 
make the morning such a success.  



PSSA North Coast 
Athletics Carnival 

North Haven’s Lower North Coast athletics 
representatives performed extremely well 
at last Friday’s North Coast carnival. The 
carnival was held in Lismore in usually hot 
conditions. 
The stand out results for North Haven were Ethan 
Hensby’s win in the 13 year 100m sprint and Adam 
Drewitt’s 3rd placing in the 11 year shot put. Both 
these boys have been selected to represent the North 
Coast at the State Athletics carnival to be held at 
Homebush next term. 
 
 Ethan improved his qualifying time of 14.95 sec 

to 14.07 to take out the final. 
 
 Adam’s qualifying distance was 8.94 m and at 

Lismore he threw 9.65 m to claim 3rd place. 
 
 Isaac Luke jumped a personal best of 4.07 m in 

the Junior Boys long jump to claim 5th place. 
 
 Zak Houston ran a swift 31.13 in his heat of the 

11 year boys 200m. 
 
 Noah Model overcame two fouls in the 11 year 

discus to land an impressive third throw. 
 
 The senior boys 4 x 100m relay team of Max 

Eggert, Zak Houston, Ben Drewitt & Kye Tomlin 
just missed a place in the final and finished 
very strongly to run another impressive time. 

 
Congratulations to all LNC athletes from North Haven 
and a special congratulations to North Coast 
representatives Ethan Hensby and Adam Drewitt. 

PSSA Boys Touch 
Knockout - Round 6 

North Haven’s PSSA boys touch football 
team travelled to Woolgoolga on Tuesday 
to play their round 6 match against Corindi 
PS. 
North Haven’s impressive form continued, winning a 
close match 3-2, after leading 2-1 at halftime. We will 
now play round 7 to decide the champion boys touch 
team on the North Coast. 
 
Lewis scored North Haven’s first try, locking the game 
up at 1-1, after Corindi scored first. Tallin scored our 
second try, cleverly set up by Max and his brilliant 
‘basketball’ pass to Tallin. 
 
Hamish scored  North Haven’s sole second half try and 
with Corindi scoring only one try, our team took out 
the match 3-2. With 3 seconds of the game remaining 
Corindi looked certain to score to lock the game up at 
3 all, but a desperate effort by Tayte to launch himself 
at the flying Corindi player to touch him just before he 
grounded the ball.  
 
This effort was evident through the game by all 
players. It was a great team effort and without that 
throughout the match North Haven would have 
struggled to win. 
 
Congratulations on your great game boys!  We are 
eagerly awaiting news of our next match. Keep playing 
as a team and you will give yourself every chance to 
win. 
 
The team is - Hamish Gallagher, Tallin Ives,  Bailey 
Asbury, Max Eggert, Tayte Gibson, Cohen & Noah 
Model, Kye Tomlin and Lewis Witcombe. 
 






